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7887 U.S. Highway 87 North






 
San Angelo, Texas 76901







August 5, 2010

Dear Epsilon Sigma Phi Members:

     Each year the district is allowed the opportunity of selecting and honoring two deserving Extension employees with the presentation of the Meritorious Service Award.  Your vote is important since this award is a method of acknowledging a job well done in behalf of Extension.  It should have special meaning to the recipient since it is from district co-workers.

     The two Extension Service personnel receiving the most votes will be recognized during specialist scheduling on September 20, 2010.


District 7 Epsilon Sigma Phi Members (Please vote for two of the following.)

Nathan Anderson

________

Kathy Aycock 
    
   (1992 Recipient)

Judy C. Beavers


________

John Begnaud


________

Steve Byrns            

________     

Ken Cook         
    (1993 Recipient)

Lynn Copeland


________

Gary Bomar


________

Dr. Thomas Fuchs
    (1992 Recipient)  

Greg Gerngross         

________  

Carolyn Gilbert
    
    (1990 Recipient)

Marilyn Hale       

________

Wade Hibler


________

Pat Hohensee 

    (1991 Recipient)

Jean Holland       

________

Jane Holubec 


________

Jeffery Howard


________

Rex Jones

    (1994 Recipient)

John Kuykendall 
    (1990 Recipient)

Sam Kuykendall

________

Nancy Lester   
    
    (1993 Recipient)

Mike Mallett


________

Marilyn May


________

Rick Minzenmayer   

________

Jane Parker


________

Geniece Robbins
    (1994 Recipient)

Martha Spraberry
    (1991 Recipient)

Rex Stultz    


________

Jerry Swift        


________    

Rocky Vinson


________

Dr. Billy Warrick 

________


     Please vote and mail back to district representatives as soon as possible.  You might go ahead and send a check for dues also.  Dues for 2010-2011 are $55 ($40.00 National and $15.00 State).  Checks should be made payable to Epsilon Sigma Phi.


Sincerely,


District 7 Epsilon Sigma Phi Representatives


(OVER)

     It is time to vote on your District Representative for the time period of October 1, 2010 until September 30, 2010.  Kathy Aycock will complete her two year term in September as the district Epsilon Sigma Phi representative.  She would like to allow someone else the opportunity of serving as District Epsilon Sigma Phi Representative.  Take the time now to vote on who you want!  Listed below are all Epsilon Sigma Phi Members that are eligible.  


District 7 Epsilon Sigma Phi Members
Please check one of the following.
Kathy Aycock 
    

________

Carolyn Gilbert
            

________

Marilyn Hale       

________


Pat Hohensee 

     
________

Jean Holland       

________



Jane Holubec 


________


Nancy Lester   
            

________

Marilyn May


________



Jane Parker


________



Geniece Robbins
        
________

Martha Spraberry
    
________

     Please vote and mail back to district representatives as soon as possible.  You might go ahead and send a check for dues also.  Dues for 2010-2011 are $55.  Checks should be made payable to Epsilon Sigma Phi.







(OVER)

